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21 S Broadway 

Fresh, local, friendly dining
Open for breakfast, lunch, & dinner
Tue. - Fri. 11am - 7pm  Sat. 9am-3pm

Eat in or Take out!

cafeonbroadwaypa.com
21 S Broadway Wind Gap

Check Out Our Weekly Specials On Our Face Book Page

Tell Them You saw it in the  
Blue Valley Times

• Free Estimates
•Authorized Direct Repair for Major Insurance Companies

•Certifi ed Technicians
Ask about our Truck & Truck Accessories!

Since 1987
Rte. 512, 5 Points Intersection
Mt. Bethel.........................................610-588-4633

PennDOT Accepting Unsolicited Public-Private 
Partnership Proposals 
By Alexis Campbell

Harrisburg, PA – The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation (PennDOT) Office of Public-Pri-
vate Partnerships (P3) announced today that it is accepting unsolicited proposals for transportation 
projects from the private sector through April 30.

The submission period applies to PennDOT-owned projects and infrastructure. During this period, 
the private sector can submit proposals offering innovative ways to deliver transportation projects 
across a variety of modes including roads, bridges, rail, aviation, and ports. Proposals can also in-
clude more efficient models to manage existing transportation-related services and programs.

Unsolicited proposals are being accepted through 11:59 PM on April 30. Instructions on how to 
submit a project and information on the unsolicited proposal review process can be found on the 
state’s P3 website, www.P3.pa.gov. 

PennDOT holds an unsolicited proposal period in April and October each year.
The private sector may also submit applications for non-PennDOT-owned assets directly to the P3 

board during this time. Transportation entities outside of the governor’s jurisdiction, such as transit 
authorities, may establish their own timelines or accept proposals year-round.

The state’s P3 law allows PennDOT and other transportation authorities and commissions to part-
ner with private companies to participate in delivering, maintaining, and financing transportation-re-
lated projects.

As part of the P3 law, the seven-member Public Private Transportation Partnership Board was 
appointed to examine and approve potential public-private transportation projects. If the board de-
termines a state operation would be more cost-effectively administered by a private company, the 
company will be authorized to submit a proposal and enter into a contract to either completely or 
partially take over that operation for a defined period of time.

The next unsolicited proposal acceptance period will occur in October. To learn more about P3 in 
Pennsylvania, including active projects, visit www.P3.pa.gov.


